

Defending New Hampshire Utility Consumers For 25 Years

Board of Directors

Robert A. Backus, Esq. President

Robert Williams Treasurer

Joshua Gordon, Esq. Counsel

Patrick Arnold
Executive Director

Sarah Bonneau

Robert Cushing

Harley Featherston

Barbara French

Gary Gilmore

Gary McCool

Mary Metcalf

Bruce Montville

Erika Staaf

Chris Sterndale

Roy Stewart

Craig Williams

October 3, 2007

HAND DELIVERED

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director & Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301

RE:

Docket No. DE 07-096, In re: Public Service Co. of NH Proposed Default Energy Service Rate for 2008

Dear Ms. Howland,

I am writing to request that I be added to the service list for this docket. The Campaign for Ratepayers Rights is a statewide nonprofit that advocates responsible energy policies and is concerned with issues that may affect utility rates in the state of New Hampshire. To that end, we are interested in following the progress of the ES docket.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Best regards,

Patrick Arnold
Executive Director

MHPUC DCT 03'07 ALLLIAZ